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January 28, 1998

Mick Radio Nuclear Instruments, Inc.
ATTN:- Mr. Felix Mick, President
1470 Outlook Avenue
Bronx, New York 10465

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 150-00031/98 001

As a result of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) inspection conducted on
January 15. 1998, an NRC Form 591, " SAFETY AND COMPLIANCE INSPECTION." is
issued for your reciprocity activities conducted pursuant to the provisions of
10 CFR 150.20 at the DePaul Medical Center in Norfolk, Virginia. The enclosed
form indicates that no violations of NRC requirements were noted during the
inspection.

Thank you for the cooperation to my steff during the inspection. Should you
have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Mr. John Pelchat at
(404) 562 4729 or E mail via the Internet at JMP2@NRC, GOV.

Sincerely,

original signed by Thomas f. Decker

Thomas R. Decker, Chief
Materials Licensing and

Inspection Branch 1
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
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